Amber Nowg.ratzky

From: Scott McMeans - D2

Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 11:00 AM

To: Justin Nickels

Cc: Jeremiah Novak; Steven Czekala - D9; Aaron P. Bailey; Brett Vanderkin: Nick Reimer; Dan
Koski; Amber Noworatzky

Subject: Re: 2-Hour Parking Request

I will add it

Sent from my iPhone

OnJan 5, 2021, at 10:58 AM, Justin Nickels <jnickels@manitowoc.org> wrote:

Yup. You read the subject line correct. Another 2-hour parking discussion!

So, I don’t typically think changing any 2-hour parking restrictions downtown is wise, especially since we
have a plan in place.

HOWEVER. This one made me think.

So, the new owners of the old Kirby Building on Washington Street contacted me about lack of parking,
and their employees getting parking tickets for parking on Washington Street.

My natural reaction to that always is “park a block away where it’s unlimited”.
However, after researching this one....... there isn’t unlimited around here.

| drove around and noticed that S. 14" Street is all 2-hour parking from Franklin to Marshall (along with
2-hour on Washington Street).

I understand Franklin to Washington due to the businesses in that block.

But Washington to Marshall is 90% private residences, not business at all.

I would request the Public Safety Committee (Chairman McMeans) to look at making this 1 block stretch
unlimited parking. Then, | can tell the folks at the Kirby building that they have unlimited parking a block
away.

Thank you for your consideration.

-Justin
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From: Justin Nickels

Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 10:49 AM
To: Justin Nickels <jnickels@manitowoc.org>
Subject:
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Mayor Justin M. Nickels
Manitowoc, Wisconsin
Sent from my iPhone



